
July 11-15, 2016 
 

California State University, Stanislaus 
Turlock, California 

 

You are cordially invited to participate in the 5th World Lagomorph 
Conference. The conference brings together researchers on rabbits, hares, 
and pikas from across the world.  It is a great opportunity to share the newest 
information on the biology of wild lagomorphs, including but not limited to 
research on lagomorph natural history, behavior, ecology, physiology, 
morphology, genetics, evolution, paleontology, disease, management, and 
conservation. 
 
We look forward to meeting you in Turlock, California. 
 
Patrick Kelly  California State University—Stanislaus 
Andrew Smith  Arizona State University 
 
Registration:  https://www.csustan.edu/wlc5 
Contact:  WLC5@csustan.edu 
Important:  Abstract submission deadline is March 1, 2016 
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